
Organization Name:

Zip Code:

SPONSORSHIP FORMSPONSORSHIP FORM
Join us as a featured sponsor for the 2025 REALTOR  Convention of the Dakotas: Passport to

Success: Discover Your Destination, September 10-12, 2025, at the Monument Event Center

in Rapid City, SD!  The REALTOR® Convention of the Dakotas is only made possible through

partnerships with sponsors like you.

SPONSOR INFORMATION

Contact Name: 

Address:

City: State:

Email: Phone Number:

To secure your sponsorship, please indication your desired level of sponsorship.  All

sponsorships will be awarded on a first come, first served basis.  Sponsorship level benefits

are indicated on second page of this form.  

PAYMENT DETAILS

My check made payable to SD REALTORS® is enclosed.  Please mail payment to:

South Dakota REALTORS® 
PO Box 1175 | Pierre, SD  57501

I am paying via credit card.  Please scan the QR code to be redirected to the online form.

www.RealtorConventionOfTheDakotas.com

TRAILBLAZER

EXPLORER

NAVIGATOR

VOYAGER

PATHFINDER

DESTINATION

$10,000

$7,500

$5,000

$2,500

$1,000

$500

Scan here to
 complete online:



www.RealtorConventionOfTheDakotas.com

Opportunity to greet attendees at
one of the events. 
Opportunity to submit a 30 second
video show on Facebook account.
Allowed promotional item in
attendee bags

EXPLORER
SPONSOR

$7,500

Sponsor recognition on event
Facebook and convention website.
One (1) tradeshow booth and
participation in the Passport Fun.
Four (4) Convention registrations

Two (2) spots for golf or non-golf
event
Opportunity to submit a 30 second
video show on Facebook account.
Allowed promotional item in
attendee bags

Sponsor recognition on event
Facebook and convention website.
One (1) tradeshow booth and
participation in the Passport Fun.
Two (2) Convention registrations

NAVIGATOR
SPONSOR

$5,000

One (1) spots for golf or non-golf
event
Allowed promotional item in
attendee bags

VOYAGER
SPONSOR

$2,500

Sponsor recognition on event
Facebook and convention website.
Two (2) Convention registrations
Opportunity to submit a 30 second
video show on Facebook account.

Allowed promotional item in
attendee bags

PATHFINDER
SPONSOR

$1,000

DESTINATION
SPONSOR

$500

Sponsor recognition on event
Facebook and convention website.
One (1) Convention registrations
Opportunity to submit a 15 second
video show on Facebook account

Allowed promotional item in
attendee bags

Sponsor recognition on event
Facebook and convention website.

Sponsor recognition on event
Facebook and convention website.
One (1) tradeshow booth and
participation in the Passport  Fun.
Eight (8) Convention registrations
Four (4) spots for golf or non-golf
event

SPONSORSHIP LEVEL BENEFITS

TRAILBLAZER
SPONSOR

$10,000


